DISTRICT BOARD OF MT. VIEW SANITARY DISTRICT
COUNTY OF CONTRA COSTA
STATE OF CALIFORNIA

NOTICE OF PUBLIC HEARING

The District Board of Directors will be considering an Ordinance amending the
Mt. View Sanitary District Code to revise certain existing provisions and add new
provisions related to the collection of wastewater capacity fees for accessory
dwelling units in order to conform to recently enacted California State law.

ALL PERSONS ARE HEREBY NOTIFIED OF A PUBLIC HEARING ON PROPOSED
REVISIONS TO THE MT. VIEW SANITARY DISTRICT CODE AS FOLLOWS:

At 6:30 p.m. on Thursday, October 11, 2018 at the
Board Room, Mt. View Sanitary District located at 3800
Arthur Road, Martinez, California.

At said time and place all interested persons may appear and be heard
on said revisions to the District Code. The proposed revisions will be available for

review at the District Offices and will be posted on the District website on or

before October 5, 2018.

Sheri L. Riddle, Board Secretary
Mt. View Sanitary District
County of Contra Costa

State of California

Dated: September 13, 2018




